
 

Dates for this term…  

Tuesday 4th July 

Bowling Trip Bear Class 

 

Wednesday 5th July 

Strike Action Day  

 

Bowling Trip Badger Class 

 

Thursday 6th July 

Bump Up Day  

 

New Reception Settling in Day 

 

Friday 7th July 

Strike Action Day 

Weekly Bulletin no.31 

Friday 30th June 2023 

A big well done to our children who participated in the Delamere 
Street Festival on Saturday - we were amazed by their dancing       
talent! The Parent/Carer lunches have now come to an end. We 
would like to thank everyone who was able to attend. Year 6 are      
having a great time in London and are due back today.  
 
Don’t forget, After School Clubs have now ended for the term.  
 
The following classes will be affected by the Strike Action next week: 
Wednesday 5th July— Rabbit Class (Owl class closed afternoon only). 
 
Friday 7th July— Centipede, Grasshopper, Otter and Spider Class
(Owl class closed afternoon only). 



Congratulations to this week’s 

attendance winners!  

Bear Class  

Bear Class have had amazing attend-

ance this week. They have been award-

ed 15 minutes of extra outdoor play. 

School Lunches  

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website. Next 

week is Week 1. 

Please ensure that  

ALL clothing is labelled.  

As children are taking off jumpers and 

cardigans in the warm weather, we are 

accumulating a lot of lost property.  

Our Competition Winners 
with their prizes for the: 

 
Importance of Bees Poster 

Name in Nature  
Pebble Art  

Free Uniform collection 

For current Year 1 and Year 3       

children. 

 

PE Kit and Forest School Kit.  

(Please see the email) 
 

Monday 10th July 

8:30-11am  
 

Tuesday 11th July  

3:30-5:30pm 
 

Any additional uniform orders will go 

home with children.  



PAINT A POTTERY 

Does anybody recognise this 

Shark Pottery Painting?  

He is unclaimed from Easter! 












